



Trust Headquarters Lincoln County Hospital Greetwell Road Lincoln LN2 5QY

Tel: 01522 573977 Email: foi@ulh.nhs.uk www.ulh.nhs.uk

Via E-Mail request-724282-e46b201a@whatdotheyknow.com

Ref - 622/20

23 March 2021

Dear Mr Fryer

I write in reference to your freedom of information request made on 4 February 2021 and we apologise for the delay in providing a response.

Please see below the response to your question raised:-

What number of Buccolam syringes were administered to paediatric patients for the purposes of sedation pre procedures over the last 12 months of data you hold (please provide details of what this date range is).

The Trust does not hold this information.

What number of Buccolam syringes were administered to paediatric patients for the purposes of treating epilepsy over the last 12 months of data you hold (please provide details of what this date range is).

The Trust does not hold this information.

If a specific purpose is not discernible please could I request the number of syringes administered to all paediatric patients. If the number of syringes is not possible but the number of paediatric patients that received Buccolam is, then again this information would also be gratefully received.

186 syringes from 1/2/2020 to 31/1/2021

I trust that this information answers your request; however, if you are unhappy with the service you have received and wish to make a complaint or request a review of our response, you should write to the Chief Executive at the address given above.

If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, her office cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by United Lincolnshire Hospitals NHS Trust.

e contacted at: The Information Commissioners Office, v, Cheshire SK9 5AF.